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Not an ideal location for an already antisocial street from the ghost kitchens round the 
back of woodside end and the car garages getting cars dropped off at all hours of the 
night. We already have to suffer cars parking across driveways and rubbish being thrown 
out if the cars windows or they even come on to your property to put their rubbish/under 
eaten food in our bins, we have to listen to loud music/talking from the people waiting 
outside in the street, waking up children trying to sleep. I don't feel safe coming home 
late incase I have to confront someone parked across my driveway. There will be in 
increase of rats due to food waste being discarded on the street. All in all it is just an 
unfair application know what us residents already have to put up with. Does our voice 
not get heard? How would you like all this going on outside your family home? 


